
Well done to all of the children, staff and
parents we got through the longest half

term ever! I have been showing many new
families around our school and yesterday
was the icing on the cake. The family said
the children all looked happy, there was a
lovely feel to the school and how the work

on display showed off the pride the children
took in their lessons. Thank you to the whole

school community for that feeling. 

23/10/23 - 27/10/23 - Half Term
01/11/23 - Puffin Class to Stansted Aerodrome
03/11/23 - PTA Disco 
07/11/23 - Bags to School Collection  
16/11/23 - Eagle Tag Rugby 
17/11/23 - Book Fair starts 
17/11/23 - Crazy Hair Day for Children in Need
21/11/23 - Robin class to Audley End
22/11/23 - Eagle Dodgeball Tournament 
30/11/23 - Swift Class to visit the Beavers at Spains Hall Estate 

Attendance
Well done to Robin, Year 1,
Year 2, Year 3 and Year 5
for 100% attendance this

week.
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Upcoming dates:

Next term’s topics:

Robin - Seasonal festivals 
Puffin -  Transport
Swift - Extreme Earth 
Eagle - Crime and Punishment  

What's happening at Great Sampford? 


